
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Meeting: Torguson Skatepark Renovation 
Tuesday February 26, 2019, 6:30PM at Si View Community Center 

 
Please join us at Si View Community Center, on Tuesday February 26th, 6:30PM to brainstorm ideas for 
renovating the skatepark. The meeting will be facilitated by Grindline, a Seattle company that specializes in the 
planning, design, and construction of cast in place concrete skateparks. The evening will kick off with a brief 
presentation explaining the project specifics, the design process and how the public can participate in that 
process. The rest of the meeting time will be spent collaboratively on a design charrette to gather input from 
the community on what skate elements they would like to see included in the new design.  
 
A second, follow up meeting with a draft design presentation is scheduled for Tuesday April 2nd, 6:30PM at 
Si View Community Center. This will provide an opportunity for the public to review the design in progress and 
further refine park features. 
 
Torguson skatepark renovation will be funded through the District's capital bond. Tentative timeline for this 
project is to have design completed by this fall, and break ground on the project early in 2020! 
 
 

 
For additional project information, please contact Si View Metro Parks at 

(425) 831-1900 / info@siviewpark.org 


